
 

POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT 

June 14, 2016 

PART-TIME CAMPUS POLICE OFFICER 

 

The University of Rio Grande is taking applications for a part-time Campus Police Officer.  

Responsibilities include the protection of the university’s facilities and property and the 

enforcement of published University regulations and other state and federal laws.  

Qualifications for the position include a high school education or equivalent.  Basic law 

enforcement training is required.  OPOTA certification is necessary.  Must be available for 

evening and/or weekend shifts.  Applications/resumes will be reviewed as accepted with the 

position remaining open until filled. 

 

APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS: 

Please submit a cover letter, resume, copy of OPOTA certification, and the names of three 

references to: 

Mr. Chris Nourse 
Director of Human Resources 
E-mail HR@rio.edu 

Fax 740-245-5266 
 

 
The University of Rio Grande/Rio Grande Community College is America's unique private/public institution of 

higher education designed to provide learners the opportunity to attain a high-quality, high-value education. 

Our personalized, learner-centered environment promotes successful lives, careers, and responsible 

citizenship. Rio’s main campus is nestled in the rolling hills of southeastern Ohio, and is adjacent to the 

original Bob Evans Farms and Homestead in Rio Grande. Rio is an Equal Opportunity & Affirmative Action 

Employer. 
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